
Bibich Elementary 
January 21, 2022 

 

Random Acts of Kindness 

This week’s Random Acts of Kindness winners are: Kamile 

Can, Dean Durrah, Ronan Fetcko, Kayo Macarthy, and Elijah 

Miller.  Great job everyone!!!!! 

Incoming Kindergarten Parent Meeting 

An informational meeting for parents of incoming 2022 - 2023 Kindergarten students 

will be held on: Thursday, Feb. 17 
 

The meeting time is at 6:00 pm in the LCHS auditorium.  Please enter through Door A 

or B.  There will be plenty of seating to allow for social distancing.  Masks will be  

required.   

Valentine’s Party 

Valentine Parties are scheduled for Monday, Feb. 14.  PTO will  

provide wrapped treats and a drink for the party with the money that 

was collected at the beginning of the year.  PLEASE DO NOT send in 

any treats or prizes. 

Chess Club 

Registration is FULL for Chess Club.  If you are one of the lucky 24 in each division, 

please pick your child up PROMPTLY at 3:45pm.  There is NO need to bring chess sets, 

Miss Snow will provide them.  The schedule is as follows: 

 
 

 

  

 

Birthday Treats 

Just a reminder that during the 2021 - 2022 school year, students are not able to bring 

birthday treats to share with their classroom.  

Proper shoes 

Shoes that have wheels are not safe to wear to school.  For safety reasons, any  

student wearing this type of footwear will not be allowed to participate in gym OR  

allowed to go on the playground equipment. 

Lake Central Field House 

Don’t forget the Field House is opened for walking on Monday and 

Wednesday evenings from 7pm - 9pm.  Visitors should park in the front of 

the school and enter through Door C.  Walkers will be asked to sign an 

injury waiver upon entering for the first time. 

Knights (advanced): 
Monday, Jan. 31 
Monday, Feb. 14 
Monday, March 7 
Monday, March 28 
Monday, April 11 

Pawns (beginners): 
Monday, Feb. 7 
Monday, Feb. 28 
Monday, March 14 
Monday, April 4 
Monday, April 18 



PTO NEWS 
Box Tops for Education 

Download the Box Tops App and earn CASH for Bibich!!  Collect your Box Tops 

and upload directly on your phone. 
 

Strack & VanTil Receipts 

Please send in your receipts in an envelope marked “Strack Receipts” 

with your child’s name on it. 
 

Domino’s gift card orders are due on Wednesday, Jan. 26!! 

Jan.31-Feb.4 Dollars for Scholars - Penny Wars 

Feb. 8  Early Release @11:40am - No PM EC classes 

Feb. 14 Valentine Parties 

Feb. 21 President’s Day - No School 

Mar. 8  Early Release @11:40am - No AM EC classes 

Mar. 11 End of 3rd grading period 

Mar. 21-25 Spring Break—No School 

Apr. 12 Early Release @11:40am - No PM EC classes 

Apr. 15 Easter Break—No School 

May 10 Early Release @ 11:40am - No AM EC classes 

May 23 Last student day (if no school cancellation) 

May 24 Last teacher day (if no school cancellation) Tuesday, Feb. 8 

Read-a-thon 

The Lake County Library Foundation Read-a-thon will take place from Jan. 10 through 

Feb. 21, 2022.  Students are able to register online.  Your child can help raise money 

for the Public Library by reading books, AND our Bibich Library will receive 1/3 of all 

donations raised.  This event will remain online this year. 

Give Kids A Smile 

Pediatric Dental Care, Inc. is hosting the Give Kids A Smile event to 

provide ONLY emergency dental services to children from under-

served families in need.  Priority will be given on a first-come first-

served basis. This event will take place on Monday, Feb. 14 from 

9am - 2:15pm at Pediatric Dental Care, Inc. in Crown Point, IN.    

For more information, please contact 219-488-2410. 

COVID-19 Screening for Parents 

Every morning before you send your child to school please check for signs of illness: 
 

 * Fever or chills   * Sore Throat 

 * Cough or shortness of breath * Diarrhea/Nausea/Vomiting/Abdominal Pain 

 * Headache (severe w/ fever) * New loss of taste or smell 
 

1. Does your child have any sign of illness above? 

2. Was your child in close contact (within 6 feet for a total of 15 minutes over a 24 hour period) 

with anyone confirmed with COVID-19? 

3. If the answer is YES to ANY of the questions, DO NOT send your student to school.  

Instead, get your child tested for COVID-19 and isolate them until their test result 

is received. 

4. Please keep your student home until they meet the criteria to return to school. 

5. Contact the school office/nurse. 


